
From:                 Boal, Michael [IGOV]
                         </o=exchangelabs/ou=exchange administrative group
                         (fydibohf23spdlt)/cn=recipients/cn=076160089c8446e5b6e077f1cb3b
                         5cfa-boal, micha>
To:                     Davis, Nick [IGOV]
                         </o=exchangelabs/ou=exchange administrative group
                         (fydibohf23spdlt)/cn=recipients/cn=64f40d5084a0432e8b597f2c89ea
                         d9b7-davis, nick>
Cc:

Subject:             FW: Letter re SOTU Response

From: Goodrich, =ach <zachary.goodrich@iowa.gov>
Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 5:04 PM
To: Boal, Michael [IGOV] <Michael.Boal@governor.iowa.gov>
Subject: Letter re SOTU Response

Hi Michael -

As we discussed earlier, I prepared the attached letter to memorialize our conversation. I believe I
covered everything, but if I left something out let me know and I can make revisions.

All the best,

=ach Goodrich

(xecutive Director and Legal Counsel

Iowa (thics and Campaign Disclosure Board

(515) 725-3500 ವ ethics.iowa.gov

Date:                 Mon Feb 28 2022 08:26:05 CST
Attachments:     Letter re SOTU Response.pdf

Bcc:
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